
From: Miller, Suzy
Sent: 4/22/2010 5:42:55 PM
To: Roscow, Steve (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Torres, Albert (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=AFT1);

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Devereaux, 
William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WFD4); Jenab, 
Reza(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RXJS)

Bee:
Subject: FW: Supplemental ED data request—update to ED 18 Q1

Steve

Attached please find the most current estimated data. Per your request the data is provided 
on a monthly basis and not cumulative.

Please feel free to contact me should you need any additional information.

Suzy Miller

Director, Billing

209-640-2379

From: Roscow, Steve [mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2010 3:08 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney; Devereaux, William; Jenab, Reza 
Subject: Supplemental ED data request-update to ED 18 Q1

All,

Energy Division would like to request that PG&E supplement the attached DR response with
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data through the most recent month available (the attached response contains data through 
October, 2009).

Also, could you provide the Smart meter data on a monthly basis, rather than cumulative?

Due date: if you can provide this by this Friday April 23, that would help us prepare for the 
Senator Florez hearing this coming Monday.

Thank you,

Steve Roscow

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189

From: Roscow, Steve
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2010 11:40 AM
To: 'Cherry, Brian K'; Devereaux, William; Dietz, Sidney
Subject:

Brian, Bill, Sid—

Here is the estimated bill data I was describing in the meeting with Commr. Ryan yesterday, regarding 
the “spiky” monthly bill estimates vs. the low average quoted by Helen. One e-mail attached is the 
original DR response from!Redacted |the second e-mail is Dan’s response to my follow-up.

Steve Roscow

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189
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